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MEMORANDUM

To: All Clergy

All Parishes

All Institutes of Consecrated Life
From: Archbishop Gagnon +R A ‘
Date: April 23, 2020
Re: Continual Suspension of Public Masses

On April 20, 2020 the Government of Manitoba announced that the provincial Covid- 19 State of
Emergency will be in place for another 30 days now ending May 18, 2020.

Following this announcement, and in consultation with the Catholic bishops of Manitoba, and
the deans of the Archdiocese, we have determined that the public celebration of Mass will continue to
be suspended until May 18, 2020.

Further information will follow at a later date.

Let us continue to pray for one another!



